Approval of

Minutes
Andalusia City Board of Education
BOARD MEETING
March 20, 2017
6:00 p.m.

Present: David McCalman, David Bryant, Amy Dugger, Walter Wytch, Tommy Wright, and Ted
Watson, Superintendent.

Athletic Director, Trent Taylor presented the Athletic Report.

President David McCalman called the meeting to order. The Pledge of Allegiance was led by
Maycee Worley, a senior at the Andalusia High School. Superintendent Ted Watson presented
Maycee with a Certificate of Participation.

Superintendent Ted Watson recommended the approval of the February 13,2016 Board

Board Minutes Minutes. Upon a motion by David Bryant, seconded by Walter Wytch, these were approved.

Financial
Report

Personnel
Report

Next Meeting

Adjournment

Katie Odom, Chief School Financial Officer, presented the Financial Reports for February, 2017
No action was taken.

Superintendent Ted Watson recommended the approval of the following personnel report:

New Hire

Larry Brown, a Custodian/Maintenance/Bus Driver for the Andalusia City Schools, retroactive
January 27, 2017.

Upon a motion by Walter Wytch, seconded by Amy Dugger, this was approved.
Rescinding Leave of Absence

Shanna Davis, rescind previously approved Leave of Absence, per her request.
Upon a motion by Walter Wytch, seconded by David Bryant, this was approved.

The next regularly scheduled board meeting for the Andalusia City Schools Board of Education
will be Monday, April 17,2017 at 6:00 p.m. at the Andalusia Elementary School.

As there was no further business to conduct, the meeting was adjourned.

Whole Board Training followed immediately with Dr. Dennis Coe presenting.

David McCalman, President Ted Watson, Superintendent



